
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

2021 Wrap Up 
For some of our community, it has been a turbulent year. To some 
extent each of us has been scarred by death and grief with our dearly 
beloved called to rest in Christ. We extend our continued prayers and 
support. On a more positive note, we have also had a year of 
births. May God guide, nurture and bless each new parent as they 
navigate their way through this new chapter in their lives. 
 

We can also give God thanks for what he has helped us to achieve as 
a church over 2021: 

 The new members that have been added to the kingdom of 
God through baptism. 

 Adventist Youth Ministry has actively engaged our teens, 
young adults and young people into service, adding vibrancy 
to our Sabbath Worship Experiences. They have sought to 
build relationships with our neighbours and meet the need 
of the community. Working with Kelly House and The 
Salvation Army, successful Community Carol Service was 
held, see website for the YouTube link. The team have also 
continued to collect food for the local Food bank. 

 Our Audio Visual Team has continued to build our YouTube 
presence as a result of streaming our weekly sermons. 

 Our Community Health Team has continued with the weekly 
Health nuggets and have also worked with the Adventist 
Youth to host a series of seminars on the topics of: Dementia, 
Mental Health, Nutrition, Stroke, Prostate Cancer and Special 
Educational Needs to name but six. 

 

We want to encourage you to embrace a fresh start in Jesus 
Christ with the words of 2 Corinthians 5:17, “Therefore, if 
anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation. The old has passed 
away; behold, the new has come.”  

 
Contact the Church Clerks to update your details: bristolcentralchurchclerk@outlook.com 

 

BRISTOL CENTRAL NEWS 
 



 
The emergence of the omicron variant is sending some of our well-crafted holiday plans into a tailspin. So too 
have the mixed messages from the Government, leaving us all uncertain of whether we are going into another 
lockdown. As we consider the future, we guess many of us will be reconsidering our plans carefully. Anxiety and 
uneasiness abound.  But I hope everyone gets some time to rest, relax and refresh. 
 

Regrettably, we took the decision to suspend all in-person worship services for 2 weeks to ensure the safety of 
everyone in light of local rising Covid-19 cases. In-person services will resume as from 08th January.  We look 
forward to welcoming you. In the meantime, the Risk Assessment is available on the website, key points are 
listed below:  
 

Bristol Central church will now open for in-person worship services from Saturday 

08th January 2022 at 10:00 am. Doors will open from 9:30 am.  

Please note that due to the government guidelines, we are asking everyone in 

attendance to wear a mask, unless are exempt. 

We also ask that you sanitize regularly, there are points by each door. 

HANDS – FACE – SPACE  

 



PRAYER MEETINGS 
Bristol Central (Virtual only) North Bristol (Virtual only) South Bristol (Virtual only) 

 Wednesday’s @ 7:30pm Wednesday’s @ 7:30pm (Bi-weekly) Monday’s @ 7:30pm 

  Every Wednesday’s @ 7:30pm 

PREACHING PLAN 

  DATE  
Bristol Central  

(In person/Virtual) 
North Bristol 
(Virtual only) 

South Bristol 
(Virtual only) 

01 January (JL) Elder Kwasi Dankwa Pastor Namuchana Elder Chokwenda 

08 January (SP) Elder Nana Sam William Adjei Pastor Namuchana 

15 January (KD) Pastor Namuchana  Elder Lutz Rentel Elder Lloyd Young 

22 January (WC) Elder Hugh Turner Errol Dowe Elder Billy Odumuzor 

29 January (HT) TBC Forrest Douglas Tinashe Kutsawa 

05 February (JL) Pastor Namuchana Pastor Sam Davis Mirriam Mbah 

12 February (SP) Elder Janet Lawrence Elder Singo   Pastor Namuchana 

19 February (KD) Elder Hugh Gray Elder Israel Williams Pastor Caleb 

26 February (WC) Elder Lutz Rentel Elder Mukwamataba Elder Aka 

05 March (HT) Donald Yearwood Elder Samwinga Pastor Namuchana 

12 March (JL) Elder William Campbell Pastor Namuchana Chaplain Mack 

19 March (SP) Pastor Namuchana Felix Nwosu Pastor Sam Davis 

26 March (WC) Pastor Sindi Mabena Pastor Caleb Elder Mukwamataba 

MEET YOUR MINISTRY LEADERS 2022-24 

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SERVING YOU 
 

BRISTOL CENTRAL SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 31–35 Ashley Road, Bristol BS6 5NJ 
Email: centralsda@gmail.co.uk Website: Bristolcentral.adventistchurch.org.uk 



 

THANK YOU TO OUR OUTGOING MINISTRY LEADERS 

 
 

TOGETHER, THEY HAVE SERVED FOR OVER 150 YEARS. 
 

 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

BRISTOL 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 



 



 

 

We have been designated as a 
drop off point for donations. 

Please place your donations in 
the blue barrel, in the foyer? 

 
Speak to a member of the 

Adventist Youth Ministry Team, 
for more information? 

 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 

Albert Andrea   Angela    Devina     Florence     Ingrid        Janet 
 

 

June     Kim  Mary        Nadine       Leandra Vivian           Namushi 



 

 
 

 
 

BRISTOL CENTRAL SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 31–35 Ashley Road, Bristol BS6 5NJ 
Email: centralsda@gmail.co.uk Website: Bristolcentral.adventistchurch.org.uk 



 

 
Whether you missed service or want to listen to a previous 

sermon, you can find all our past sermons on our page.  
 

 
 

Keep updated on what is happening:  
Email: centralsda@gmail.co.uk or:  

www.bristolcentral.adventistchurch.org.uk  
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